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Hi I am emailing you to support Lidl’s planning applicaƟon to build a supermarket in Crosland Moor. 
 
The area needs a good quality low price supermarket to meet the needs of the inhabitants of Crosland Moor. 
 
An addiƟonal advantage is that it would provide around 40 jobs in a deprived area of the town. 
 
Thanks 
 

 


